
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

November 18, 1975 

Gene F. Wilson 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
Central Tatellignice Agency 
Washington, DC 20505 

Dear Ur. Wilson: 

linclosed is e copy of a letter of October 30, 1975, that we have 

received from lir• Harold Weisberg inquiring about the dooms:its 
• 

that we referred to you in regard to *r. Weisberg's MA request. 

We stuti.l appreciate anything you can do to complete the review of 

those documents. 

Sincerely, 

Dam) ass F. ems 
Director 
Civil Archives Division 

Znclosure 
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